STOCKPORT VIRGIN MEDIA PROJECT TEAM LEAD THE WAY!

High praise has been given to Steve Sargeant and his teamin
Stockport concerning site safety processes. Virgin Media Head
Site Inspector David Hannam said the following:

“The Dodd Group seem to be leading the field at the moment
when it comes to site safety/awareness etc. They have put
processes in place to ensure their guys take pictures of signing in
books, FM200 etc. It might be worth chasing up exactly what they
do and sharing it as best practice? Or we could just say keep up the
good work!”

Well done to Steve and his team!

doddgroup.com | Dodd Group, Stafford Park 13, Telford, Shropshire, TF3 3AZ

Dodd Group



http://www.doddgroup.com

